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The Rocky Horror Picture Show Viewing at The Ohio State University at
Mansfield
2017-10-27 10:21:55 by MelissaH0243

The Ohio State University at Mansfield is hosting viewings of The Rocky Horror Picture Show.

There will be three viewings, one for students only and two for anyone.

Monday, October 30th

Students Only: 12:30pm

Open Shows:  8:00pm & 12:00am

Founders Auditorium

Admission is FREE Free for Ohio State Mansfield/NC State students 

General Admission for all others is only $5.00

The Ohio State University at Mansfield
1760 University Dr., Mansfield
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